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July 26, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR - MIMAROPA, 1515 L&S Building
Roxas, Blvd., Ermita, Manila
FROM . The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT UPDATES ON THE HIGHLIGHTS OF THE HEARING RE:

LAND CLAIM OF FON-TSY-CHENG-SIAO [P-2021-73855]
Forwarded is the Memorandum dated July 12, 2022 relative to the land claim of Fon-
Tsy-Cheng-Siao on Barangay Sagrada, Busuanga, Palawan within the BPR.
Please be informed that PENRO Memorandum dated July 13, 2022 had been

forwarded to your end submitting the Complete Staff Work of Desiree Yvette A. Sandoval,
PDO, BPRMO.

For information and record.

—
e

——

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Ce:

CENRO - Coron, Palawan DEN R—_P 7 Agv RAS\]S
PENRDO
REL SED

TSD/File *kkva
Doc. Ref. No. 2022-6203 By

1T AU AUG 2022




Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Community Environment and Natural Resources Office
e Barangay 5, Calamianes Island, Coron, Palawan

w Telephonc No. +63 917 504 2633
—— E-mail:cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph Website: www.denr.gov.ph
>
MEMORANDUM
FOR ; The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. '
Ermita, Manila - 5 o T RO
ot (T 002 22 (2032
THRU : The PENR Officer
DENR-PENRO Palawan
Santa Monica, Puerto Princesa City

Palawan

FROM - The OIC, CENR Officer
CENRO Calamianes Islands

SUBJECT : UPDATES ON THE HIGHLIGHTS OF THE HEARING RE LAND
CLAIM OF FON-TSY-CHENG-SIAO [P-2021-73855]

DOCUMENT

ATTACHED : 1. Memorandum dated July 1, 2022

DATE : JUL 1 2 12!

This pertains to the Memorandum dated June 14, 2022, for the OIC, CENRO Coron from the
PENRO Palawan regarding the above-mentioned subject on the land claim in So. Tebatan, Brgy.
Guadalupe, Coron, Palawan within the BPR.

Please be informed that this office together with the BPR Management Office has already acted
on the matter. In reference to the memorandum dated July 1, 2022, regarding the status updates of the
above-mentioned subject which was forwarded thru the channel for the Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region thru the PENR Officer Palawan.

Please see attached documents pertaining to the action taken by this office.

For the Regional Executive Director’s information and reference.

For and in the absence of the OIC, CENRO

In-Charge yOffice of the CENRO
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